
2014/2015 Division & Class Report 
to the 

ACerS Board of Directors 
 

Division/Class: Structural Clay Products 
 
Current Division/Class Officers: (complete as appropriate for your Division or Class)  
 
Chair:  Bill Daidone     
Chair-Elect: John Hewitt    
Vice-chair: John Dowdle 
Secretary: Vacant    
 
Incoming Division Officers: (complete as appropriate for your Division or Class) 
 
Note: SCP changed officers in 2014 without replacing an officer. This has left the Division short one 
officer. We will continue for 2015 – 2016 with the current officers and look for candidates to fill the 
current and future vacancies. 
 
Chair: Bill Daidone     
Chair-Elect: John Hewitt 
Vice-chair: John Dowdle    
Secretary: Vacant 
 
Summary of Meetings and Activities Held/To Be Held (from Oct. 2014 through Oct. 2015): SCP held a 
joint meeting with the NBRC in May 2015 in Denver, Colorado. The group toured the Acme Brick plant 
in Castle Rock, Colorado and the General Shale plant in Denver, Colorado. A number of technical 
papers covering various subjects were presented. The joint meeting format has worked for the last 
three years and hopefully will continue. 
 
 
Future Planned Meetings/Activities (from Nov. 2015 – October 2016): A joint meeting with the NBRC 
is being tentatively planned with Ohio as a possible meeting site. There are a number of facilities in 
the area that could be toured. 
 
New Initiatives/Opportunities: Recruitment  
 
Action Items for ACerS Board Consideration at October 3, 2015 meeting: SCP does not have a Fellow 
to sit on the Panel of Fellows. Recruitment of new members is needed. 
 
Issues/Concerns:  Recruitment. 
 
Additional Items of Note:   
 
Financial Statement:  (Including year-end summary of expenditures from the Division's Funds) 
 
 
Submitted By: Bill Daidone 
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